
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
     

January 14, 2025 
 
 

 
To:  Cody Diehl, Superintendent of Farmington Municipal Schools 
 

From:  Isaac Gamboa, Executive Director of Operations/Athletics 
 
Reference:  District online auction of vehicles 

 
 
Consideration to approve the disposal, via an online auction with Public 

Surplus, of one (1) district vehicle and two (2) buses currently located at the 
Plant Operations site at 2855 Southside River Road, Farmington, NM.  
District vehicle to be auctioned off includes: 

 
● 2004 Chevrolet Van, VIN 1GCFG15X341161685 
● 2015 International CE Bus, VIN 4DRBUAAL7FB024137 

● 2015 International CE Bus, VIN 4DRBUAAL0FB024139 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 

The administration recommends the approval of Public Surplus for disposing 
of the above-mentioned vehicle via an online auction website. 
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